








From: Cllr Palmer, Craig
To: Governance
Subject: Change to Council Commitments
Date: 05 May 2021 16:51:07

Hi,
 
As I am still on the Planning Committee at SWT, and my usual Declarations of Interest have
included that I am the Chair, and member of Minehead Town Council Planning Committee. As of

yesterday, 4th May 2021, I am no longer either Chair, nor on the Planning Committee at MTC.
 
Thanks
 
Craig
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